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2040 COMPREHENSIVE PLAN OPEN HOUSE SCHEDULED FOR SEPT. 19 
 
State law requires that all cities and counties in the Twin Cities seven-county metropolitan area adopt a 
Comprehensive Plan. These plans provide a road map for communities looking 20 years into the future. 
 
Burnsville began updating its existing Comprehensive Plan in May 2016. Over the last two years, the City 
has worked with residents, property owners, policymakers and neighboring jurisdictions to create and 
refine the plan looking through the year 2040. 
 
Comprehensive Plan Open House 
The public is invited to attend an open house on the 2040 Comprehensive Plan to review the draft and 
discuss potential land use changes. Invitation letters were sent to specific property owners informing 
them of potential changes in land use for their properties. 
 

When:  Wednesday, Sept. 19  |  5:30 – 7:30 p.m. 
Where:  Burnsville City Hall, 100 Civic Center Parkway 

 
The City will hold a public hearing on the draft Comprehensive Plan on Wednesday, Nov. 14 during a 
Planning Commission meeting, and the City Council will consider authorizing and submitting to the 
Metropolitan Council for review on Nov. 20. 
 
For more information about the 2040 Comprehensive plan visit www.burnsville.org/2040.   
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